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October 31, 1960

Mr. Joe D. Ramey
Proration Manager

QOil Conservation Commission

P. O. Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Re: Danglade No. 1 Fee
Sec. 6, T-18-S, R-39-E
South Carter San Andres

Dear Joe:

Thank you for advising me that your files contain no report
on the plugging of this well. The plugging and salvage operation were
carried out for the Danglade Estate by Jesse Heath of Heath, Hubbard
& Long, of Midland, Texas, and they were supposed to have filed the
necessary reports with the Commission. This company had been in
charge of the operation of the well.

Will you please forward form C-103 and C-105 to the
office of the Danglade Estate, Post Office Box 1687, Lovington,
and we will see that they are completed and filed immediately.

With best wishes, I am,

Very truly yours,

Ross L.. Malone

RLM:j
cc: Lovington Office.



